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I, along with many others, have just learned that the window for commenting on the LNG export proposal for
 natural gas export via New England is about to close. Please extend this window so that more of us can have an
 opportunity to give input. Many of us are extremely concerned about the dangers of methane gas leaked into the
 atmosphere during the production of fossil fuels. The world must turn a corner and slow our use of fossil fuels.
 Those of us who are actively concerned about adding to the warming of the atmosphere want the opportunity to be
 heard. Can you extend this window for comment?

Thank you.

Deborah Lewis
14 Windermere Park
Arlington, Ma 02476
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